

Headteacher Mrs Annabelle Kirkpatrick



11th September 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,

The School will be holding its Open Evening on Wednesday 25th September 2019 and will therefore close to pupils at 1:10pm on that day. There will be an extended break service with a limited selection of hot and cold food.

On Thursday 26th September 2019 the start time for the day will be 9:45am and students are to go to morning registration at this time.

May I take this opportunity to thank all of the pupils who are participating in our Open Evening, and your support in allowing them to do this.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. A Kirkpatrick

Headteacher







